
15 July 2025 

To: Town Planning Board 

 

Application No.：A/I-TCTC/68 

 

Upon receiving the opinions/comments of the relevant departments on July 10, 

2025, we need additional time to respond to these views. We sincerely request 

that the Town Planning Board defer the meeting for two months at its discretion 

to address a more reasonable response. 

 

please take our apologies for the inconvenience 

 

 

ERIC LAM 

Best regards, 
Eric Lam 
Tel:9689 7710 
 
On behalf of 
The Applicant 
Application No.：A/I-TCTC/68 
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